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August 5, 2021 

 

 The Colbert County Board of Education met on August 5, 2021 at the office of the Superintendent. The time of 

the meeting was 5:00 p.m. All members were present. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and an invocation was held. 

 Upon a motion by Member Saint and a second by Member Saint, the agenda was approved.  

In action items, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval of Covid Guidelines. Superintendent Hand went 

into detail about our covid plans for the new year and answered questions from board members. Member Yarber moved 

that the recommendation be approved under the provision that if necessary changes could be made by the 

Superintendent. Member Witt seconded the motion.  and the recommendation was approved. 

Superintendent Hand recommended the approval to declare items at Colbert Heights High School as surplus and 

dispose of in the most feasible and appropriate manner. Member Burgess moved that the recommendation be approved. 

Member Yarber seconded the motion and the recommendation was approved. 

 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval to accept the following 

resignation: 

1. Jessie Underwood, Third Grade Teacher, Cherokee Elementary, effective August 3, 2021 
2. Shellie Ballard, Cheerleading Sponsor duties, Colbert Heights High School, effective August 2, 2021 

3. Judd Franks, Itinerate Paraprofessional, Colbert County High School effective August 6, 2021 

Member Saint moved that the recommendation be approved. Member Burgess seconded the motion and the 

recommendation was passed unanimously. 

 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval of the following New Job 

Assignments:  

1. Chris Corsbie from Math Teacher to Math TEAMS ACT Teacher at Colbert County High School, effective July 30, 2021 

Member Burgess moved that the recommendation be approved. Member Yarber seconded the motion and the 

recommendation was passed unanimously. 

 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval to employ the following: 

1. Desiree Buchanan, 3rd Grade Teacher, Cherokee Elementary School, effective August 6, 2021 
2. Sabrina Goodloe, Kindergarten Teacher, Cherokee Elementary School, effective August 6, 2021 
3. Judd Franks, Speech/Language Pathologist, effective August 6, 2021 

Member Yarber moved that the recommendation be approved. Member Barnes seconded the motion and the 

recommendation was passed unanimously. 

 After no further business, Member Burgess moved that the meeting adjourn. Member Yarber seconded the 

motion and the motion carried. 
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